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22 September 2020 

 
CALL FOR NOMINATIONS 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
European Board for Accreditation in Medical Physics (EBAMP) is an independent body 
that accredits educational and training events in the field of Medical Physics 
(www.ebamp.eu). It is now counting four years of operation and it has successfully curried 
out more than 120 applications from all over Europe. 
 
EBAMP is announcing elections for the renewal of its Board. The Board had nine (9) 
Members and is consisting from its President, Secretary General, Treasurer and five (5) 
Members.  The 9th Member is the position of Past President. According to that, we are 
calling for nominations for: 

- 1 position for President 
- 1 position for Secretary General 
- 1 position for Treasurer 
- 5 positions for Member 

 
All nominees are required to submit a CV to demonstrate that they meet the following 
criteria: 

• a minimum of 10 years’ experience in a senior position in medical physics, normally 
as an MPE 

• a position which entails (or has in the past entailed) appraisal and management of the 
performance of individuals engaged in medical physics 

• experience of teaching in medical physics at postgraduate level (EQF level 7 and/or 8) 

• academic qualifications and experience in medical physics equivalent to EQF level 8 
membership of a European NMO of EFOMP 

 
Furthermore, all nominees are required also to submit: 

- Letter of interest (for a particular position to the Board) 
- The EB001 Declaration of Interest form (attached document) 

 
Every nominee could apply for only one Board position. For more information concerning 



the responsibilities of Board positions please read our Quality Manual, which is available at 
out web site. 
 
All nominees should address the required documents to EBAMP’s Secretary General at 
secretary@ebamp.eu. 
 
The deadline for nominations is 30th of October 2020. 
	
For any inquires concerning this matter please don’t hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 
Prof. K. Theodorou 
Secretary	General	of	EBAMP		


